
Upcoming Events, Deadlines 
& Notices

Clubs Happening This Month
Clubs will take place on the following Wednesdays 

in March: 11th, 18th and 25th.

Parent Advisory General Meeting 
Thursday, March 12th, 6pm.

Staff In-Service * No School
Monday March 16th.

Police Strategic Plan Initiative
Saturday, March 21st, 10-11:30 am

La Entrada Middle School, 2200 Sharon Road, MP.

Boys & Girls Club CLOSED!
Friday, March 27th, Monday March 30th 

and Tuesday, March 31st.

Homework Center
Belle Haven Branch Library

Drop-In Hours
Monday, 3:15-5:15
Tuesday, 3:15-5:15

Wednesday, 1:15-5:15
Thursday, 3:15-5:15

Pennies For Patients Fundraiser
8th Grade Service Learning 

See flyer attached. 

Free Spanish Books For 
1st through 5th Grade

Spanish books where sent home with 1st-5th grade. 
See letter attached from Mr. Zapata for 

more information.

Spring Session Swimming Lessons
Belle Haven Pool

See flyer attached. 

Remember to like us on Facebook!

Upcoming Parent Education Classes
Presentation on Housing Sign-up Now!

Saturday, March 14th, 10am - 12pm.
Location: Family Resource Center

Presenter: Stewart Hyland from the 
Housing Leadership Council of San Mateo

Come learn about low-income housing and other 
important information. 

ESL Conversation Club
Every Wednesday, 5 - 6 p.m.

800 Alma St., Menlo Park, CA 94025
In the Project Read Study Zone

Join the English as a Second Language Conversation Club 
to practice your English conversation skills with 

other language learners. Non-native and native English 
speakers welcome. No registration required. 

*No childcare for these classes.

 Please check the Parents Board in the office for classes 
offered at Beechwood and other community locations.

Wednesday, March 11th, 2020
Beechwood Weekly

                      Announcement
At this time, Beechwood’s Talent Show is 
proceeding as scheduled. Please join us 

Wednesday, March 25th at 6pm 
in the Beechwood Social Center.

ALL Participants including LKR & guests are 
required to attend rehearsal Monday, March 23rd AND 

Tuesday, March 24th from 2:45-4:45pm.

Contact Ms. Harrington with questions or concerns.


